
Clutton	school	PTFA	October	newsletter	

UPCOMING	DATES	FOR	YOUR	DIARY:	

3rd	November	–	Bon.ire	Night/Fireworks	
19th	November	-	AGM	
22nd	November	–	Clothes	Swap	and	Pamper	Evening	
13th	December	–	Christmas	Disco	
17th	December	–	Christmas	Bacon	Sandwich	Morning	

Clutton	Carnival	2019.	
What	a	cracking	day!	It	may	seem	a	while	ago	since	the	start	of	term	but	thank	you	to	all	who	
turned	out	to	support	our	second	carnival.		The	weather	couldn’t	have	been	better.	Fun	was	
had	by	all.	A	massive	thank	you	goes	to	Linda	and	her	team	at	the	Social	Club	who	organised	
the	.ield	and	raised	a	huge	amount	of	money	for	the	PTFA.	

BonHire	and	Fireworks	night.	
Sunday	3rd	November	Gates	open	6pm.	
Bon.ire	lit	at	6.30,	.ireworks	7pm.	Hot	and	food,	Ice	creams,	mulled	wine	and	refreshments	
available.	50p	off	if	you	bring	a	reusable	cup.	Tickets	on	sale	from	the	school	of.ice,	The	
Railway	Inn	and	on	the	night	at	the	gate.	
Family	(2+2,1+3)	£15	Adult	£5	Child	£4	

PTFA	AGM.	
Tuesday	19th	November	3.30pm.	School	hall.	
Many	hands	make	light	work.	We’re	a	very	small	team	of	people	running	the	PTFA	and	are	
always	looking	for	new	members	and	volunteers.	You	don’t	have	to	be	an	active	committee	
member	with	a	named	role,	but	you	are	always	more	than	welcome	to	be.	We	run	fundraising	
events	throughout	the	year	and	that	money	goes	towards	extra	curricular	things	in	school	that	
bene.it	all	children.	Come	along	and	say	hi.	Our	regular	meetings	are	normally	held	in	the	
Railway	Inn	of	an	evening.		

Christmas	Disco.	
Friday	13th	December.	KS1	5-6pm	KS2	6-7pm		
Music,	party	games,	hot	dogs.	Come	in	your	best	Christmas	out.it	

Christmas	Bacon	Sandwich	Morning.	
Come	and	get	into	the	festive	spirit	with	an	end	of	term	bacon	sandwich	and	cup	of	tea/coffee.	
Tuesday	17th	December	9am	in	the	school	hall.	

Christmas	Clothes	Swap	and	Pamper/Craft	Evening.	
Friday	22nd	November	7pm.	
A	little	early	to	get	into	the	Christmas	spirit	but	we	thought	December	was	starting	to	look	a	
bit	busy.	
After	the	success	and	feedback	from	the	last	clothes	swap	we	thought	we’d	do	another	one	
and	incorporate	a	bit	of	Christmas	cheer.	
Come	along	for	an	evening	of	clothes,	pampering	and	Christmas	craft	making.			

Thank	you	to	everyone	who	supports	the	activities	and	events	we	put	on	throughout	the	
year,	we	couldn’t	do	it	without	your	help.


